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Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass on Saturdays) 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and 11 AM Masses 
 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 PM 

1st Fridays Spanish Adoration beginning at 7 PM. 

 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 
Pastoral Council  Ext. 116 
Religious Education Ext. 105 
Social Concerns   Ext. 108 
Spanish Ministry  Ext. 105 
Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-282-1244 
Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 
CYO   732-685-6011 
Music Ministry  908-415-0212 
Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

Thank You!  We are so grateful to 
all those who financially sacrifice 
each week to support our parish and 
it’s ministries!  

We would especially like to thank all 
of those who faithfully use their weekly parish 
contribution envelopes and those who give online through 
the Parish Giving Program.     

Because of an early deadline for printing, we did not have 

the collection data for the weekend of May 27/28, 2022. 
This data will be reflected in next weekend’s bulletin. 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read 
at mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the 
requester calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  
To ensure the consent of the person whose name appears 
here, the pastor's policy requires that only they or a 
family member may request a name be added to this list.  
Names will remain in the bulletin until the person or 
family request it be removed. 
 

Millie Abraham, Caitlin Wason, Erin Rubas, Brian 
Nall, Marilyn Woerner, Winifred Reilly, Nancy O’Neill, 
Steven VanWickle, Cecelia Holly, Clement Bramley, 
Steve Adcox, Monica Gobins, Lester Wolf, Jeremy 
Pavlich, Joan Langlois, Linda Ryan, Danny Suskenich, 
Bob Patrignelli, Nick Costantini, Caroline Viggiano, 
Teresa Corcoran, John Cinciarelli, Michael Sheridan, 
Erik Rofi, Dr. William Burns, Robert Czech, Janet 
Thomas, Edward Morea, Rosalie Renda, Alice Healy, 
Benjamin Ohlweiler, Robert MacPherson, Jake Gilbert, 
Bill Lesniak, Jim Bogan, Bruce Bogan, Sr., Ken Hauck. 

Eternal Rest grant onto them, O Lord, and let perpetual 
light shine upon them.  

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our 
diocese, parish, friends, and family members who have 
recently died. 
 

May the angels lead you into paradise.  

If you are a parishioner who has not been able to attend 

Mass and would like to have a Eucharistic Minister bring 

Holy Communion to you, please contact the Rectory, 
732-449-6364 x100. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

June 4, 2023 
 

Monday: Tb 1:3; 2:1a-8; Ps 112:1b-2, 3b-4, 5-6; Mk 12:1-12 
Tuesday: Tb 2:9-14; Ps 112:1-2, 7-8, 9; Mk 12:13-17 
Wednesday: Tb 3:1-11a, 16-17a; Ps 25:2-3, 4-5ab, 6, 7bc-9; 
Mk 12:18-27 
Thursday: Tb 6:10-11; 7:1bcde, 9-17; 8:4-9a; Ps 128:1-2, 3,  
4-5; Mk 12:28-34 
Friday: Tb 11:5-17; Ps 146:1b-2, 6c-7, 8-9a, 9bc-10;  
Mk 12:35-37 
Saturday: Tb 12:1, 5-15, 20; Tb 13:2, 6efgh, 7, 8; Mk 12:38-
44 
Sunday: Dt 8:2-3, 14b-16a; Ps 147:12-13, 14-15, 19-20; 1 Cor 
10:16-17; Jn 6:51-58. 

 

St. Mark’s Bereavement Ministry:  Our 
Bereavement Ministry helps those who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one during their most 

difficult times.  They meet on Wednesdays at 11 AM at 
St. Mark’s. 
Please call Sue Nolan at 718-637-1162 for more 
information.  All are welcome! 
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† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, June 5 

7:30 AM 
† Deceased Members of St. Mark's Holy Name 

† George Shustowicz by Family  
11:00 AM 

Living & Deceased Members St. Mark's Altar Rosary Society by 

Saint Mark's Parish Family  

 

Tuesday, June 6 

7:30 AM 

† Mary McCluskey by Estate 

† Dorothy Wright by Family  

11:00 AM 

† Dan Humphries by Jerry Flynn 

† Richard Barlaam by Gerry and Lorraine Norkus  

 

Wednesday, June 7 

7:30 AM 

† Richard Russo by Hudak Family 

Bernie and Dotty Ricciardi 65th Wedding Anniversary by Family  

11:00 AM 

† Frank and Rita Woodruff by Chamberlin Family  

 

Thursday, June 8 

7:30 AM 

† Anne Macenczak by Estate 

† H. Wade Rinehart by Ed & Judy Blaha  

11:AM 

† Jean Hayes by Family 

† Domenick Breslin by Mary Judge  

 

Friday, June 9 

7:30 AM 

† Jean Judge by Estate 

† Anne Hart by Estate  

11:00 AM 

† Robert Schneider by Family 

† Daniel McCarthy by Mary McCarthy 

† George Ed Meehan, Jr. by Betsy Smith  

 

Saturday, June 10 

7:30 AM 

† Myron Zalom by Geri Zalom 

† John and Sally Coyne by Robert and Winifred Cavazini 

Rev. John Cecero, S.J. by Margaret Azzarella  

4:30 PM 

† Mary Pingicer by Gordon & Peggy Pingicer 

† Robert P. Hall by Kathy and Bob Flammer 

† Richard C. Reilly, Sr. by Marion Reilly  

 

 

Sunday, June 11 

8:00 AM 

† Robert F. Palmer, Jr. by Kathleen and Bob O'Neil 

† Sally Abraham by Millie Abraham 

10:00 AM 

People of the Parish 

12 Noon 

† Elmer Schmeider by Gerry O'Connor-Greene and Family 

† Christopher Davis by Pat and Joe Casey 

† Robert J. Smith by Matthew and Michele Porter  

5:00 PM 

† Paula Rojas Sanchez by Family 

† Enrique Perez Vasquez by Grandchildren 

† Carole Howe by Juana Zaragoza  



 

 

Help Wanted:  St. Mark’s Church is looking for a part 

time Administrative Assistant 3 to 4 days each week from 
9am to 3pm.  Must be proficient in MS Office, have 

excellent communication and organizational skills and 

relate well to others.  For more information, please call 

Linda @ 732-449-6364 Ext. 111. 

American Red Cross 

BLOOD DRIVE 
 

Wednesday, June 21st   2:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

St. Mark’s Church 

215 Crescent Parkway, Sea Girt, NJ  08750 

Appointments are needed. CLICK HERE to Schedule 
online or call 1-800-RED CROSS.  

St. Marks Altar Rosary  Society will meet on Monday, 
June 5th at the 11 AM Mass. Recitation of the Rosary 
afterward.  Luncheon to follow. 

Ministry Schedule 

June 10/11, 2023 

  Saturday 

4:30 PM 

Sunday 

8:00 AM 

Sunday 

10:00 AM 

Sunday 

12 Noon 

Celebrant Msgr. Flynn Fr. Carlos  Msgr. Flynn Fr. Carlos  

Reader Colleen Rivera Peggy Hardiman Mary McLaughlin Debbie Dunn 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

Lynn Jelliff 
Anthony Granato 

Pat Cademartori 
Gary Cademartori 

Don McLaughlin 
Richard Norris 

Helen Hopkins 
Bob Cicenia 

Ushers Joe Walsh, 
Walter Henry, 

Anthony Granato 

Bob O’Neill, Leo Hurley, 
Pat Ahern, Glenn Skola 

Rich Siderko 
Jim Sheridan 

Howard Flood 
Richard DeGroote 
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Bishop O’Connell has appointed Fr. Miguel Virella, SVD, 

the Pastor of the “The Mother of Mercy Parish” in As-

bury Park, to be the next Pastor of St. Mark’s. 

The importance of Eucharistic Adoration is shown 
in the fact that the Church has a ritual that regulates 
it: the Rite of Eucharistic Exposition and 
Benediction. This is an extension of the adoration of 

the Blessed Sacrament which occurs in every Mass: 
"Behold the Lamb of God, behold him who takes away 
the sins of the world. Blessed are those called to the 
supper of the Lamb." Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament flows from the sacrifice of the Mass and 
serves to deepen our hunger for Communion with Christ 
and the rest of the Church.  The Rite concludes with the 
ordained minister blessing the faithful with the Blessed 
Sacrament. 
Please join us on Friday’s immediately after the 7:30 AM 
Mass for Adoration.  Benediction begins at 10:45 AM.  It 
will also be broadcast on livestream @ 
stmarkseagirt.com.  Come spend some quiet time with the 
Lord.  

Thank you Catechists! 

     In the community of St. Mark’s thee 
are 40 men and women who serve as 
catechists and catechist aides every 

year in the Religious Education Program.  For the past 
year, they have been engaged in a lobor of love-God’s 
love.  They spend untold hours in preparation and 
teaching each week in order to pass on the Catholic faith 
to our children. 
     On behalf of all of us at t. Mark’s, I want to extend my 
sincere thanks and appreciation to all who make our 
program such a successful and fruitful ministry for our 
more than 350 children in our parish.  Thank you or all 
the amazing work you do! 
 

Diana Zuna, Coordinator of Religious Education Scholarship Offered: Once again, 

the Pastor and the Lorette E. Jordan 
Trustees are pleased to announce the 

offering of a scholarship in her 

memory which recognizes the 

achievements of first time freshmen who will be 
attending a Catholic High School in the fall. Application 

form is available in the Rectory. To qualify for the $1,000 

scholarship, please note the following requirements:  
 

●The freshman’s family must be registered at St. Mark’s.  
 

●The student must be an incoming freshman at a Catholic 
high school.  
 

●The student must have volunteered in some way at St. 

Mark’s.  
 

The scholarship application form provides details about 

writing a short essay and providing your academic 
accomplishments. Please submit your application to the 

Rectory no later than Friday, June 9th, 2023.  

https://www.redcrossblood.org/
tel:1-800-733-2767
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Social Concerns Spring Luncheon will be held on Tuesday, 
June 13th  at 12 Noon at the Spring Lake Manor.  The cost 
is $45 per person for a 3 course meal and one 
complimentary glass of wine or beer.  
Please complete the form below and include it with your 
payment (cash only, please). Payment can be dropped off 
in a sealed envelope in the rectory mail slot.  

Deadline is Monday, June 5th.  All are welcome! 
 

 
St. Mark’s Social Concerns Spring Luncheon 

Spring Lake Manor 

Tuesday, June 13, 2023 

12 Noon 

 

RSVP by June 5, 2023 

Cost Per Person - $45 Cash only please 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

I will attend the Social Concerns Spring Luncheon 

 

Name______________________________________Paid_________________________ 
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Saint Mark’s CYO News by Mary Reilly 
 

CYO ICE CREAM PARTY HONORING MRS. JAMIE FLANAGAN FOR HER MANY YEARS OF ASSISTING WITH CYO!!!!!  

THANK YOU, MRS. FLANAGAN!!!!!! 
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Immaculate Conception Seminary School of Theology 
 

PRESENTS THE  
 

Judge Roger W. Breslin  
Cornerstone Golf Classic 

 

AND 
 

Honoree Dinner 
 

TO BENEFIT THE 
 

Honorable Roger W. Breslin Sr. Fund for  
Seminarian Aid 

 
HONORING  

 

Olivia Dinneen, L.C.S.W. 
Director of Seminary Counseling 

 

Deacon Andrew E. Saunders 
Director of the Center for Diaconal Formation and  

Adjunct Professor of Pastoral Theology 
 

Monday, June 26, 11 a.m.- 9:30 p.m. 
Cedar Hill Country Club 

100 Walnut Street, Livingston, New Jersey 
 

Established in 1980, Immaculate Conception Seminary School 

of Theology's annual golf event bears the name of its founder, 

the late Honorable Judge Roger W. Breslin, Sr. The proceeds 
of this event benefit resident seminarians who experience 

unexpected financial need while they prepare for the 

priesthood at Immaculate Conception Seminary. Over the past 

43 years, the Breslin Fund has helped purchase textbooks and 

has paid for uncovered medical expenses, emergency travel 
and other expenses, enabling our seminarians to focus on their 

formation without financial concern. 

Schedule of Events: 
 

Registration: 11 a.m. 

Lunch: 11 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
Shotgun Start: 12:45 p.m. 

Cocktail Reception: 5:30 p.m. 

Honoree Dinner: 6:30 p.m. 
 

RSVP Date:  June 12, 2023 

 
For more information regarding golf play, dinner and 

raffle tickets or to register CLICK HERE or visit 

www.shu.edu/breslin 

Some Thoughts for June by Marge Loenser 

Here we are in June already, with summer knocking at 
the door! June, the month of graduates, brides, roses 
and most importantly, the month dedicated to the 
Sacred Heart of Jesus, welcome! 

On June 1st we celebrate St. Justin, an early Christian 
philosopher and apologist. He was from (all places) 
Samaria. He was killed in Rome under emperor Marcus 
Aurelius in the year 165. St. Justin, pray for us. 

On the 2nd we celebrate Saints Marcellinus and Peter. 
They were arrested by the brutal executioner, emperor 
Diocletian in the early 4th century. St. Marcellinus was 
a priest and St. Peter was an exorcist. While in prison 
they converted many prisoners to Christianity, even the 
jailor and his family. Saints Marcellinus and St. Peter, 
please pray for us.  

We celebrate the Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus on 
Friday the 16th. This devotion (Eucharistic Adoration 
and mass attendance on First Fridays ) was started by 
St. Margaret Mary Alacoque after Jesus appeared to her 
and gave her His plan to spread to the faithful. I would 
like to share with you this short prayer to the Sacred 
Heart that I recently found: 

“Oh Most Holy Heart of Jesus, fountain of every 
blessing, I adore You, I love You and with lively sorrow 
for my sins, I offer you this poor prayer of mine. Make 
me humble, patient, pure and wholly obedient to Your 
will. Grant, good Jesus that I may live in You and for 
You. Amen.” 

On the 29th we celebrate St. Peter and St. Paul. Peter, 
who started out as a humble fisherman, became, as 
Jesus prophesied “ A fisher of Men.” St. Paul was a 
Pharisee and tent maker; he persecuted the early church 
until His dramatic encounter with Jesus on the road to 
Damascus, where his conversion began. Both were 
destined to became pillars of the church. They gave 
their lives to evangelize, baptize, heal and convert 
thousands and thousands of both Jews and gentiles. 
Peter became our first Pope. Jesus said: “You are Peter 
and upon this rock I will build my church and the gates 
of hell will not prevail upon it.” (Matt 16-18) Paul who 
traveled extensively throughout the middle east, and 
Rome (to name a few of his missions) wrote all the 
letters to the churches that he founded that we read 
almost every day at mass. St. Peter and St. Paul please 
pray for our church, and its leaders. 

I cannot forget to mention St. Anthony, a favorite saint 
of ours who we celebrate on the 13th. Although he was 
a prolific orator and theologian, we think of him 
lovingly as our “great finder of lost things.“ St. Anthony 
pray for us and please pray for all the lost and 
misguided souls that have wandered away from God.  

Let us continue to pray for our country each and 
everyday. God bless you.  

Love, 

Marge. 

https://advancement.shu.edu/2020/event-registrations/breslin-cornerstone-classic
https://advancement.shu.edu/2020/event-registrations/breslin-cornerstone-classic


 

 

Feeding the Hungry  
 

Frozen Meals Program Resumes! 
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help 
those in need?  Here’s one way you can 

make a difference. St. Mark’s Social Concerns Ministry 
is resuming the Frozen Meals Program for the Center in 
Asbury Park which was discontinued due to the Covid 
pandemic. The Center in Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer
-based New Jersey not-for-profit service organization, 
providing support services for people living with HIV/
AIDS and their caregivers since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 

● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 

● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of 
preparation 

● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 

Collecting Travel Size Toiletries  
 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns Committee 
is collecting travel size toiletry items 
(soap, shampoos, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, combs etc.) for delivery by 
volunteers to those in need in the Asbury 
Park area.  Containers are located at 
Church entrances.  Thank you! 

 

 
 

Mercy Center UPDATED! 
 

Mayo ● Mustard ● Ketchup ● Deodorant 
Toothpaste ● Toothbrushes ● Soap 

Canned fruit ● Diapers and Wipes  
Dish and Laundry Detergent. 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity. 

Homebound seniors can remain 
comfortably at home with the dignity 
of independence and the security of 
having someone visit once a day with 
a nutritious meal. Also, the warm 
smile of one of our wonderful 

volunteers or caring meals-on-wheels drivers is important 
to them and often serves as a wellness check.   
If you would like more information, please call Meals 
on Wheels 732-502-3277 or Barbara Anderson 848-
444-3123. 

Offerings at Francis House of Prayer:  
Spiritual direction, a one-on-one conversation 

with a spiritual director about God in your life, is always 
available. We offer the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius 
on a monthly and weekly basis, many opportunities to 
learn and practice contemplative prayer, reading 
programs on St. John of the Cross and other Carmelite 
Saints, and contemporary writers such as James Martin, 
Thomas Keating, Richard Rohr, Thomas Merton and 
special one-time programs.   
Trenton Diocesan Spiritual Center and Retreat House 
609-877-0509 or FHOP@verizon.net. 
Please check or click on www.FHOP.org for programs 
and registration. 

St. Joseph By the Sea—Our programs are 
offered to enrich, renew and deepen one’s 
interior communication with the Lord in an 
atmosphere of prayer, quiet and solitude. 
The scenic environment of the Atlantic Ocean and 
Barnegat Bay provides additional contemplative 
opportunity.  Current brochure can be found on our 
website – www.sjbsea.org. 

The Upper Room is a spiritual and educational 
center rooted in a contemplative and holistic 
approach that supports and nourishes the 
spiritual growth of laity, religious, and 

clergy.  Sponsored by the Diocese of Trenton, the Upper 
Room serves women and men within and outside the 
diocese through on-site and outreach programs. The For 
information on programs, please visit www.theupper-
room.org or e-mail: office@theupper-room.org.  

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

June 5:  St. Marks Altar Rosary  Society will meet at the 
11AM Mass. Recitation of the Rosary afterward.  
Luncheon to follow. 
 

June 13:  Social Concerns Spring Luncheon. See page 6. 
 

June 17:  Retirement Party for Msgr. Flynn. See page 3. 
 

June 21:  Blood Drive. See page 5. 

SAVE THE DATE 

Friday Evening and Saturday,  

October 20-21, 2023 

Holy Innocents Church, Neptune, NJ 
 

Please join us for a Retreat with Immaculee Ilibagiza, 

New York Times best-selling author of “Left to Tell” and 

Rwandan genocide survivor. Immaculee brings a message 

of forgiveness, healing and hope.  She will share her 

witness to the life-saving power of faith and the Rosary.   
 

More information to follow this summer. 
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Iglesia de “San Marcos” Apostolado Hispano 

Misa Dominical: Domingo 5:00 p.m. 

Fr. Carlos Castilla, Vicario Parroquial 

frcarlos@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 122. 

Fax: (732) 449-1646  

Directora del Ministerio de Religión 

Diana Zuna Nieves  

diana@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 Primer Vienes de cada mes a 
las 7:00 p.m. en la Iglesia.  

Secretaria Bilingüe 
San Marcos está buscando una secretaria bilingüe de 
tiempo medio con aproximadamente 18 horas flexibles 
por semana. Debe saber escribir, leer y comunicarse muy 
bien en inglés y español. Deberá saber manejar Word y 
Excel. Por favor llame a Linda @ (732) 449-6364 ext. 111. 

Porqué Registrarse a nuestra Iglesia? 

 

Cuando las personas se registran en una Iglesia, le 

da al personal la oportunidad de saber un poco 

acerca de usted: su nombre, donde usted vive, idio-

ma que habla, sus intereses, etc. También le da la 

oportunidad al personal de ponerse en contacto con 

usted y le mantenerlos informados de eventos en 

nuestra comunidad. Registrarse es el primer paso 

para involucrarse y convertirse en un miembro de la 

comunidad.  

 

Muchas de las personas y sus familias de nuestra 

parroquia no está debidamente registradas por la 

cual les queremos informar de los beneficios de es-

tar registrados en nuestra parroquia.  

 

• Celebración de Sacramentos: Bautismo, Primera 

Comunión, Confirmación y Matrimonio. 

• Apartar intenciones y Misas especiales. 

• Celebrar Misa de Quinceaños. 

• Cartas para trámites de Inmigración. 

• Carta de elegibilidad para Padrino o Madrina.  

• Servicios de Inmigración y clases de inglés. 

• Servicios para familias y eventos especiales. 

 

*Por favor recuerde que no pueden estar registrados 

en dos parroquias a la misma vez en la Diócesis de 

Trenton. Si usted no está registrado y desea regis-

trase por favor contactarse con Diana Zuna al (732) 

449-6364 ext. 105.  

También podrán inscribirse después de la Misa los 

domingos en el sótano de la Iglesia.  

mailto:diana@stmarkseagirt.com
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